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Please consider directing the Board of Forestry to tighten the rules concerning 

clearcuts, which not only reduce carbon storage but also destroy our biodiversity.  

Please consider that not all forests in Oregon are the same...e.g., Coast Range vs. 

Klamath Mountains, Williamette Valley vs. Northeast Oregon.  Your direction to the 

Board of Forestry via this bill will go a long way toward improving carbon storage in 

our State. 


